14.11

From: Kyle Dacosta Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 3:20 PM
To: Stephanie Smith <Stephanie.Smith@mississauga.ca>
Cc: Angie Dell <Angie.Dell@mississauga.ca>; Amber Robertson <Amber.Robertson@mississauga.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Invite and Urgent Request for Assistance with Special Event Permit for CNPL
Finals

Hi Stephanie,
| hope you're doing well!

| was speaking with Amber and Angie today about the upcoming CNPL 2024 community event. Last year,
you kindly helped us secure a letter of municipal significance, which allowed us to serve alcohol to event
attendees. | am reaching out to request your assistance in obtaining this letter once again. Although it's
short notice, we recently learned that we'll be hosting the event.

The event details are similar to last year:

Event Description: | am writing to you today to seek your assistance with a matter of municipal
significance that aligns perfectly with our city's ethos of promoting sports and community engagement.
One Health Clubs is hosting the Canadian National Pickleball League (CNPL) finals on May 25 and May
26, 2024. This event will showcase the top 32 pickleball players in Canada. This event promises to be a
fantastic opportunity for our community to come together and enjoy some thrilling sportsmanship. Your
support in expediting this process would not only allow us to serve beer and wine at the event but also
enhance the overall experience for our attendees. We firmly believe that such community events play a
vital role in bringing our residents together and showcasing the spirit of Mississauga.

To secure a Special Occasion Permit for this event, the AGCO necessitates a letter from the Clerk's office
affirming the municipal significance of the occasion. We kindly request your assistance in providing us
with a letter of municipal significance to facilitate the hosting of this event.

Event Name: Canadian National Pickleball League (CNPL)
When: May 25th and May 26th, 2024. 10:00am - 7:00pm.

Where: One Heath Clubs in Mississauga (2021 Cliff Rd, L5A 3N7). The event will be held in our indoor
pickleball court area.

# of Guests: 300-350 guests will be attending each day. Majority of attendees will be residents of
Mississauga.

Thank you for your assistance with this!

Best Regards, Kyle DaCosta



